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FATAL PEDESTRIAN CRASH 
 
On October 05, 2024 at 9:15PM, deputies were dispatched to a motor vehicle crash 
involving a pedestrian struck in the area of Tidewater Trail and Glendas Way. Units arrived 
on scene to find that a 2018 GMC SUV was traveling Northbound on Tidewater Trail when 
it struck a pedestrian crossing the road. The area that the pedestrian was struck did have 
a crosswalk and investigators are trying to determine if the crosswalk sign was blinking at 
the time of the accident. Despite lifesaving attempts, the victim succumbed to her 
injuries. The victim was identified as Wanda Vernell Norbrey, a seventy-year-old female 
from Spotsylvania. The accident was investigated by the Sheriff’s Office Accident 
Reconstruction Team. The accident is still under investigation. Sheriff Roger Harris 
expresses his deepest condolences to the victims and families affected by this tragic 
incident. 
 
If anyone witnessed this accident or has information, please contact Deputy R. Mele at 
540-507-7498, ext. 3029 
 
 
 
 
 

Remember, your phone call or online tip can make a difference. 
Phone: 1-800-928-5822 or 1-540-582-5822 

Online: www.p3tips.com or www.spotsylvaniacrimesolvers.org 
P3tips App: from Android or Google store 

 
 


